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In attendance:  Board of Selectmen members Lynne Vanderslice, Lori Bufano, Joshua Cole, 
Deborah McFadden and Ross Tartell, Community Affairs Coordinator Sarah Gioffre and 
members of the public. 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:09pm.   
 
Ms. Vanderslice read the public notice. 
 
Ms. Gioffre presented the 2021 CT Neighborhood Assistance Act Tax Credit Program and 
submitted applications.  
 
Ms. Vanderslice asked for public comment.  There was none. 
 
Motion to adjourn at 7:14pm. 
 
Submitted by Lynne Vanderslice. 


